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July 04, 2018 
 
                                                   
 

     Information Letter no. 23-2018 

 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that an EFC Congress in Novi Sad decided to set 
down the date and place for the Elective Congress which will be held on  

 
12th September 2020 in Sochi (RUS) 

 
The agenda and all relevant documents for the Congress including procedure of 
entries and all details connected with organization will be sent in separated 
letters. 
   
 

                                                                                             
  Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
……………………………

  

           Jacek SLUPSKI   

            Secretary General 
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